
Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to inform you of 
upcoming construction activity on Rainbow Boulevard from Blue Diamond Road to 
Clark County 215 Beltway (CC215) as well as work at the intersection of Durango 
Drive and Oquendo Road.  

 
The primary project location is along Rainbow between Blue Diamond and the CC215 Beltway with 
additional work occurring at the Durango and Oquendo intersection. Construction activity along Rainbow 
will include various traffic signal improvements, pavement rehabilitation, sidewalk and ramp upgrades to 
ADA compliance, storm drain improvements, street light LED replacement, striping and signage. At 
Durango and Oquendo, work consists of the installation of a new traffic signal, ADA ramps, medians, 
striping and signage. 

 

 
Please drive safely in the work 
zone areas and be advised of 
the following: 
 Work and lane restrictions will be 

conducted overnight during late night 
and early morning hours.  

 Business, school, and residential access 
will be maintained at all times.  

 ADA compliant pedestrian routes will be 
maintained.  

 Message Boards shall be used to 
provide information for detours, access 
changes, closures, etc.  

 Flaggers will assist with traffic 
management, including construction 
ingress and egress. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
       
 
 
 

For immediate safety concerns please contact the contractor contact. Any other      
general questions regarding the project, please contact Clark County at (702)455-
6000, via email to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov, or submit a request through 
the FixIt Clark County app. 

The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates and are subject to change. 

NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
Rainbow Blvd Blue Diamond to CC215 Beltway | Durango Dr and Oquendo Rd 

Project Facts 
 

Contractor: Amrize 

Bid#: 607370-24 

Contract Amount: $10,821,000.00 

Construction Start: September 1, 2025 
Expected Contract Duration: 285 Calendar Days 

Construction Hours: Nightly, Sunday – Friday 

9:00pm to 6:00am 
 

CCPW Construction Management Division: 
702-455-4107 
 

CCPW Construction Management Contact: 
Jonathan Morales 702-513-6706 
 

  

 
 Scan QR Code for project information 
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